
Join Hull PTO for “Bingo for Books” Summer Reading Game! 

How do I play? 
Grab a card and start reading! This game is for everyone from a rising Preschooler to a rising Senior at the Hull 

Public Schools. Each school has its own Bingo Card, so grab the card for the school you will attend in 

September and start reading!  

• BINGO: Complete a horizontal, vertical, or diagonal line!

Turn in your card and you’ll be entered in our weekly drawings that will happen all summer long.

Each completed bingo square must have a different book title and author listed. You can enter once

a week with a new BINGO.

• FULL CARD: Complete all 25 squares!

Turn in your card and you’ll be entered in a drawing for the grand prize! You can submit a card that

had a previous BINGO submission.

Additional cards can be downloaded from the PTO website www.hullpto.org or by emailing contact@hullpto.org 

How to turn in your card: 
Take a picture or scan your completed card (either a BINGO or a FULL CARD) and send it to 

contact@hullpto.org  

Entries MUST be received between June 17th and August 30th 

What are the prizes? 
Every participant will receive a bookmark. 

• Each completed Bingo card is an entry in the weekly drawing for a book.

• Each Full Card is an entry for the grand prize, which includes books, a gift certificate and your

choice of a new backpack or messenger bag!

Winners will be posted on our website and social media platforms! 

Follow us on Facebook @hullmapto and Instagram @ hullpto 
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